
Basinwide  control  burns  to
begin soon
The Tahoe Fire and Fuels Team, which includes numerous fire
and land management agencies in the Lake Tahoe Basin, will
begin  fall  prescribed  fire  operations  as  soon  as  weather
conditions are favorable.

Each  prescribed  fire  operation  follows  a  burn
plan that considers temperature, humidity, wind, moisture of
the vegetation, and conditions for the dispersal of smoke.
This information is used to decide when and where to burn.

Smoke  from  prescribed  fire  operations  is  normal  and  may
continue for several days after an ignition depending on the
project size and environmental conditions.

To  receive  prescribed  fire  notifications,  send  an  email
topa_ltbmu@fs.fed.us.
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